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2023 HUNTS 

AVAILABLE 

We have a good selection of 

dates available in January and 

February for groups and day 

hunts.  Get your reservations 

on the books soon as these 

dates fill up fast after the 

holidays.   

 
   

 

PUPPIES! 

We just got new puppies!  

There’s no better gift for 

Christmas.  See page 2 to meet 

the newest Hawkeye pups. 
 

THANK YOU FOR A GREAT 2022! 
         

 

We are off to a great and busy start 

to our 2022-23 season.  We are very 

thankful to have been so busy in 

2022.  It has been good to see so 

many familiar faces and to welcome a 

lot of new friends that we hope will 

be familiar faces next season. 

The downside of this, of course, is 

that we have regrettably been too full 

to get everyone the dates they 

wanted or needed for their group 

outings.  For all of you that we could 

not squeeze in this season so far, 

please know we would love to have 

you in the first part of the new year. 

We still have some dates 

available in January, February, 

and March and we would love to 

accommodate all of you who 

couldn’t make it earlier in the 

season.   

These dates go fast once the 

holidays are over, so please 

make that resolution to reserve 

your trip to Hawkeye soon. 

**Like/Follow us on social 

media for more 2023 

updates** 

PLAN FOR 

SPRING AND 

SUMMER STAYS 

It’s never too early to start 

planning your spring and 

summer stays at Hawkeye.  

Our vacation rental slots fill up 

very quickly, especially those 

holiday weekends.  Call today 

to reserve a lodge for your 

family’s warm season getaway. 

Hawkeye Office: 936-598-1000  

http://www.hawkeyehunting.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HawkeyeHuntingClub
http://www.instagram.com/hawkeyehuntingclub
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Happy New Year! 

As we look back on 2022 here at Hawkeye, we are so thankful to 

all of you who have helped us make the last year so memorable.  

We were fortunate to see many of the upgrades, projects, and 

additions that we have been working on for a few years now come 

to fruition over the last 12 months.   

We added new staff, a new office and store, made numerous 

upgrades to our lodges, and added 9 new dogs to our kennel.  More 

importantly, we added a great group of new guests to our roster 

and got to see a few old friends that we missed in 2021. 

This year we hope to continue to earn your business and we look 

forward to showing you all the great things we have in store for 

2023.  From all of us at Hawkeye, Happy New Year! 

 

  

HAWKEYE HUNTING CLUB 
Skeet Range and Wobble Trap 
 

This is another of Hawkeye’s great ways to spend time with your guests 

and prep for your hunt.  As you move through 8 stations you will shoot 25 

rounds at varying angles from the high house and low house target 

throwers.  At this same location, we also have a wobble trap that throws 

targets at a constantly variable trajectory simulating flushing birds to test 

your skills. 

 

 

  

BY THE NUMBERS: 
Puppies for Christmas –  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

01 
Jack – this beautiful 

English pointer is ready 

to hunt, and you’ll see 

him in the field this 

season. 

 

02 
Archie – Archie is just 

starting training here 

and will be on the 

ground hunting next 

season. 

03 
June – A great addition 

to our flushing dog line-

up, she will be ready to 

go for 2023/24. 

 

04 
Mack & Bishop – 

These Lab brothers 

will be hunting by fall 

of 2023. 

 


